
  

Year 3 Newsletter 
Friday 11th September 2020  

If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Magic Paintbrush 
Maths – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction (column method) 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
History – The Stone Age 
Art - Patterns 

Drop Off/ Collection – Please continue to drop your children off at the Key Stage 1 gate at 
8:30. They will then walk to their classrooms. Thank you for all being so punctual. Collection is 
now from your child’s classroom door at 3:05pm. 
 
Hand-over Consent Form – Thank you to those of you who have returned the hand-over 
consent forms. If you have still not done this please return them to our child’s class teacher 
ASAP.  
 
Lunch – Children in Year 3 have a 50 minute lunch break. 20 minutes to eat their lunch and 
30 minutes to play outside. Please be mindful of the amount of food you pack in your child’s 
lunch boxes as we cannot amend these times due to bubbles crossing. 
 
Homework – All children should now have a reading book to bring home. Unfortunately, we 
don’t have the new quiz logins for the children so they’re still unable to quiz. We will however 
change their books whenever they’re ready for a new one. Over the next couple of weeks, they 
will also receive their new Homework Logs with their new Spelling Shed, My Maths, Purple Mash 
and TTRS logins. More information will follow regarding our new online learning platforms.  
 
PE – It was lovely to see all of the children dressed in their outdoor PE kits this week. They all 
looked very smart and enjoyed their outdoor rugby lessons. Please stick to the school colours as 
much as possible for tracksuits and trainers or pumps.  
3K – Tuesdays and Thursdays 
3P – Tuesdays and Thursdays 
3HK – Mondays and Thursdays 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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